
 

Request for Qualifications (RFQs) 
 

SAFE STREETS AND ROADS FOR ALL  
 
Please review the request carefully for deadlines and requirements. Proposals received after the deadline 
will not be considered. 
 
KYOVA Interstate Planning Commission seeks qualified consulting firms to develop a Safety Action Plan 
through the USDOT Safe Streets and Roads for All Grant program. RFQs are due to KYOVA November 17, 
2023.  
 
For a detailed RFQ with more information about the project, please visit www.kyovaipc.org located under 
Public Involvement/Public Comments & Announcements and follow submission requirements. 
 
Questions may be directed to:  KYOVA Interstate Planning Commission, Chris Chiles, Executive Director or 
Saleem Salameh, Ph.D., P.E., Deputy Executive Director, 400 Third Avenue, Huntington, WV 25701 or by 
phone at 304-523-7434.  E-mail requests may be sent to ssalameh@kyovaipc.org.  
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